Solar Panel Proposal

This location should be used for the solar panels because it provides a clear view of them for
passing students and staff. As they enter the school in the morning, leave at the end of the day,
or even pass by on the streets, they can see the solar panels up high, since it won’t blend in
with the building. The school also faces south, so putting the solar panels in this location would
obviously be filling that requirement. Additionally, where the solar panels are placed, there is
less shade. In front of the school, there are no trees close enough to cast a shadow and by
being on the roof, they are not covered by a shadow from the second level. Although the



drawing is not exactly to scale, the solar panels will fit the length of this space. If they possibly
don’t, we can put a metal bar in the back and stack one on top of the other. In conclusion, the
solar panels should be installed on the roof of the front entrance to Lincoln Hall.



